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MTA LEGISLATIVE BRIEF

January 30, 2001

TO:


JULIAN BURKE, CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER




MTA BOARD OF DIRECTORS

FROM:

GOVERNMENT RELATIONS DEPARTMENT

STATE

SB 18, (Alarcon) has been amended to specify the sectors from which the two representatives of City Selection Committee would be elected.  The amendments combine the San Gabriel Valley and the North County/San Fernando Valley into one sector, and combine Long Beach and Southwest areas into the Southwest sector.  SB 18 would also reduce the membership from the City of Los Angeles to two representatives and require that six of the existing seats on the MTA Board be directly elected.  

The MTA Board of Directors has adopted an oppose position on this bill.

The bill is in the Senate Transportation Committee and no hearing date has been scheduled.
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